
Dates to Remember 

Click link to register below:
March 26, 2025
ZOOM 

Pre - Service Orientation 

SBDC licensed Childcare
Business Training Program
Click link to register:

March 18,  2025
Registration

GPPD
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For more information visit www.guamchildcare.com

‘In The Know’

BCCS will be implementing the use of
the new Application for Path A
Certification. Outdated application
forms will not be accepted. Re-
Evaluation Applications, need to be
accompanied with a letter requesting
re-evaluation addressed to the ECPD
Sub-Committee.

GPPD Path A Application Period:
March 4 to March 10, 2025.
GPPD Path A

BCCS launched new GPPD Path A
Frequently Asked Questions.

Click to access the Path A FAQs.

St. Patrick’s Day Activities 

Come together and share!
Here are some activities to share:

Find the Gold
Hide gold chocolate coins around the area
and have the children hunt for them.

Get the Rainbow Ready
Get some construction paper and cut it
into half oval shapes, then have the
children pin the colors together.

Make Leprechaun Prints
This takes a bit more effort but is such a
cute idea: Draw little leprechaun footprints
inside and/or out, using a washable
marker on tile floors and chalk on the
driveway. 

Throw a  Little St. Patty’s Day Party
Set up green balloons and streamers in
rainbow order, sprinkle gold coins around,
and serve green, gold-dusted, or rainbow
colored snacks.

What’s New

Higher Education Course
Platform Survey
We want to better understand the
preference of students in early childhood,
and gather feed back on face-to-face,
online, or hybrid course platforms. Take
our short survey to let us know how we can
better support you.

Click the Link to access the survey:
Higher Education Course Platform Survey

Reminders

Subsidy Submissions 
Effective March 01, 2025 until further notice our
office will not be accepting Certificate &
Calendar submissions via email. Please note
submission copies will be limited to Subsidy
Expense Reports Only.  
In person submissions will be accepted at our
office located at 130 Castle Mall University Drive,
Suite 15 Mangilao Guam from 8AM-5PM Monday
through Friday. 
If you have any questions, please call our office
at (671) 735-7256. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUof-2rqTgvE9NhwhjkSggwRkXkGGqTyDXf
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUof-2rqTgvE9NhwhjkSggwRkXkGGqTyDXf
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUof-2rqTgvE9NhwhjkSggwRkXkGGqTyDXf
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUof-2rqTgvE9NhwhjkSggwRkXkGGqTyDXf
https://pisbdcn.ecenterdirect.com/events/5337
https://guamchildcare.com/
https://guamchildcare.com/sites/default/files/apac_012025.pdf
https://guamchildcare.com/sites/default/files/gppd_path_a_faq.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lPvoYHI2vUS0EIRYtaJmJQc0D1ZLukZFvWQMh6DhoVBURVRCNVVMQ1dGSVFMSE0xOTdFQlFTT1ZEVCQlQCN0PWcu

